. PW061306-10

Architecture - Civil Engineering - Surveying

May 16, 2006

Mr. Joe Jagodzinski
City of Rapid City
Engineering Division
300 6™ Street

Rapid City SD 57701

RE:  Franklin Street Reconstruction Contract Addendum - ST04-1363 and ST05-1518

Joe,

As you know, the original Franklin Street Reconstruction Project limits were from 11" Street to
Mt. Rushmore Road. Due to CIP budget constraints, we agreed that the project should be split
into two projects. At that time, I indicated that our original budget included only one bid
document phase and would require an addendum to cover the additional project.

We recently completed the final pay request, final change order and sent out the warranty letter
for the first phase project from West Boulevard to Mt. Rushmore Road. We submitted 95%
completed plans and detailed specifications for the second phase project from 11™ Street to West
Boulevard which you reviewed and returned to us. We are currently working towards 100%
completion for this phase. Since this phase of the project will not be constructed in the near
future, you have indicated that our work will be finished with the submittal of the 100% plans
and detailed specifications. Construction Administration services are not a part of this addendum
and if required at a later date, those services will be negotiated.

The additional design costs associated with splitting the project into two projects are based on
additional submittals and required additional plan sheets. The additional design cost for splitting
the project is $5,305. I have enclosed a “Request Authorization for Mayor and Finance Officer
to Sign Professional Services Agreement or Amendment” for this amendment to our contract. If
you have any questions or comments, please let me know.

Thank you,

(o7

Curt Huus, P.E. /L.S.

CC: Dirk Jablonski y @ S
Encl. % i
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PW061306-10

Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement

TO: Amendment Number: 1
The City of Rapid City

In accordance with the Agreement dated: May 16, 2005

BETWEEN the Owner:

The City of Rapid City, 300 6" Street, Rapid City, South Dakota 57701
and the Engineer:

enVision Design Inc

for the Project:

Franklin Street Reconstruction Project

Project Number: ST04-1363

Authorization is requested

Bl to proceed with a Change in Services.

] to incur Additional Reimbursable Expenses.

As Follows:

The original Franklin Street Reconstruction Project limits were from 11" Street to Mt. Rushmore
Road. Due to CIP budget constraints the project was split into two projects.

The additional design costs associated with splitting the project into two projects are based on
additional submittals and required additional plan sheets. Construction Administration services
are not a part of this addendum and if required at a later date, those services will be negotiated.
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Compensation:

Qriginal Contract:

Revised Contract:

Time:

Original Contract:

Revised Contract:

enVision Design, Inc.

PW061306-10

$88,542 (Eighty Eight Thousand, Five Hundred Forty Two
Dollars)
$93,847 (Ninety Three Thousand, Eight Hundred Forty

Seven Dollars)

November 1, 2005
May 31, 2006

City of Rapid City

SUBMITTED BY:

(Signature)

Bryan Vulcan PE, President

(Printed name and title)

May 24, 2006

(Date)

Attest:

(Signature)

Kenneth L Anderson, Busingss Mgr

(Printed name and title)

May 24, 2006

(Date)

AGREED TO:

(Signature)

{Printed name and fitle)

(Date)

Attest:

(Signature)

(Printed name and title)

(Date)
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